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10th February 2023  

  

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,  

  

On Monday 27th February at 5:30pm we have two talks at The Ladies’ College which you may be 

interested in attending. Both talks will happen in the Sixth Form Leaf Centre. We will discuss the 

applications process, considerations that you should be aware of and there will be an opportunity to ask 

any questions. If you are unsure which presentation is more appropriate to you at this stage, please contact 

me at hbarnes@ladiescollege.ac.gg   

  

Medical and Veterinary Science presentation, Leaf Centre classroom  

This presentation will be given by Dr Marshall, Head of Science, and is aimed at potential applicants for 

reading either Medicine/Dentistry or Veterinary Science, particularly in Upper Five and Lower Sixth as 

it focuses on the specifics of the application process.  

  

Oxford and Cambridge University presentation, Leaf Centre  

This presentation will be given by Mr Barnes and Dr Smith, and is aimed at potential applicants for places 

at Oxford and Cambridge universities i.e. those that are likely to achieve or have already been awarded a 

high proportion of 8 and 9 grades at (I)GCSE. A key theme is developing an enquiring mind, in addition 

to specifics on the application process for each of these universities. We will also discuss the support we 

provide to students including developing curiosity, questioning skills, and presenting counterarguments. 

This talk is also suitable for those that may be interested in the equivalent universities outside of the UK 

such as the American ‘Ivy League’ universities.  

  
Please use the link below to confirm attendance at either of these events:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-
EVpVFijPt4tcAwU_K7w5NsKFp9eNiYLtUNFZDQUI1UjJZVjBORkpQUVdOMEsxUlZOUi4u  
  

Should you have any difficulty using this link, please email confirmation of your attendance to 

events@ladiescollege.ac.gg   

  

Kind regards,  

  

Howard Barnes  

Director of Studies  
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